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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 3rd September 2015 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Mobile Library Service
The mobile library consultation has now finished and Wiltshire Council are pleased to confirm the mobile library will continue to visit both Whiteparish stops at Ashmore Close and the School. 

New timetables will commence week beginning 26th October and the current timetable will continue until then. It will continue to stop at Ashmore Close fortnightly but not on the same day,  visits will be once every 4 weeks on Thursdays 10.35 – 11.05 plus an additional visit once every 4 weeks on Saturdays 11.45 – 12.15. The School stop will be every 4 weeks on Thursdays 11.10 – 12.10.  The Thursday visits are the same day and time as the current timetable. The new timetables will be available shortly.
South Wiltshire Paths Group

The Parish Council would like to thank the volunteers of the South Wiltshire Paths Group for their dedication in making paths more accessible for all in the South Wiltshire area.  Work in Whiteparish has included installing kissing gates along some paths off of Hop Gardens and, more recently, clearance and kissing gates on Path 26 off of the A27 towards Miles Lane.  Volunteers are very welcome and work is usually undertaken on the 1st Monday in the month.  If you can please spare a couple of hours once a month please contact the Parish Clerk on 01722 711858. 

Co-option

Mr. John Herrett was co-opted onto Whiteparish Parish Council.  
Traffic Issues in The Street
There were 8 members of the public present at the Parish Council meeting expressing concerns over the speed and weight of vehicles passing through The Street.  The Parish Council is investigating possible actions.

Southern Wiltshire Area Board Funding

If you are a community enthusiast, community or voluntary group looking to fund a community project in Wiltshire then you may be eligible for a community area grant.  Funding is available to help provide facilities, equipment and projects that are important to the local community. These awards can really make a big difference in helping communities get schemes and projects started. The area board supports the idea of volunteering and community involvement please look at their website to see if you are eligible: http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/council/areaboards/areaboardscommunitygrantsscheme.htm
The next Southern Wiltshire Area Board is 1st October 2015 at Trafalgar School, Downton.

Next Meeting

The next Parish Council meeting will be on Thursday, 15th October 2015 at 7.30pm in the Memorial Centre.    Villagers are invited to attend the meetings.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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